Lisa Driscoll

From: Eileen Lopez <eileenmlopez@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 9:45 PM

To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: [BULK] Measure X proceeds for fire assistance

The proceeds from Measure X should be used in part to subsidize East Contra Fire Protection District. We in East County
needs fire protection and we pay the increased tax. Please help keep us safe.

A Brentwood resident,
Eileen Lopez

Sent from my iPhone



